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Every inch a soldier. By M.J. Colquhoun
The official tie-in book to the wildly popular Facebook
page, featuring brand-new crazy, off-the-wall,
outrageously funny, and downright “awesome” pearls
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of wisdom from real-life drill sergeants and instructors
from all branches of the military. Sweat dries. Blood
clots. Bones heal. Suck it up, buttercup. After his
deployment in Afghanistan, Dan Caddy began
swapping great drill sergeant stories by e-mail with
other combat veterans—an exchange with friends
that would grow into the dedicated Facebook page,
“Awesome Sh*t My Drill Sergeant Said.” But what
began as a comedic outlet has evolved into a robust
online community and support network that conducts
fundraisers for and donates to military charities, has
helped veterans struggling with PTSD and other
issues, and on numerous occasions, literally saved
lives. Now, Caddy shares more great DS stories—most
never before seen—in this humorous collection. Often
profane, sometimes profound, yet always
entertaining, these rants from real life soldiers are
interspersed with lively sidebars, Top 10 lists, stories
from fans, one-liners, and more. For anyone who has
suffered a hard-ass manager (in uniform or not),
Awesome Sh*t My Drill Sergeant Said will add a much
needed dose of humor to the day.

Soldier's Heart
The Army and Navy Magazine
In a heart-wrenching, candid autobiography, a human
rights activist offers a firsthand account of war from
the perspective of a former child soldier, detailing the
violent civil war that wracked his native Sierra Leone
and the government forces that transformed a gentle
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young boy into a killer as a member of the army.
75,000 first printing.

The nightingale. Ours. Play. Progress.
Row in the house. School. Society. War
What happens to members of the United States
Armed Forces after they die? Why do soldiers
endanger their lives to recover the remains of their
comrades? Why does the military spend enormous
resources and risk further fatalities to recover the
bodies of the fallen, even decades after the cessation
of hostilities? Soldier Dead is the first book to fully
address the complicated physical, social, religious,
economic, and political issues concerning the remains
of men and women who die while serving their
country. Michael Sledge traces the changes in the
handling of our Soldier Dead over time and their
reflection of advances in technology and the shifting
attitudes of the public, government, and military. He
also considers the emotional stress experienced by
those who handle the dead; the continuing efforts to
retrieve bodies from Korea and elsewhere; and how
unresolved issues regarding the treatment of enemy
dead continue to affect U.S. foreign relations.

The Review of Reviews
Awesome Sh*t My Drill Sergeant Said
A Soldier's Duty
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A Long Way Gone
Thaddeus Kosciuszko, a Polish-Lithuanian born in
1746, was one of the most important figures of the
modern world. Fleeing his homeland after a death
sentence was placed on his head (when he dared
court a woman above his station), he came to
America one month after the signing of the
Declaration of Independence, literally showing up on
Benjamin Franklin's doorstep in Philadelphia with little
more than a revolutionary spirit and a genius for
engineering. Entering the fray as a volunteer in the
war effort, he quickly proved his capabilities and
became the most talented engineer of the Continental
Army. Kosciuszko went on to construct the
fortifications for Philadelphia, devise battle plans that
were integral to the American victory at the pivotal
Battle of Saratoga, and designed the plans for
Fortress West Point—the same plans that were stolen
by Benedict Arnold. Then, seeking new challenges,
Kosciuszko asked for a transfer to the Southern Army,
where he oversaw a ring of African-American spies. A
lifelong champion of the common man and woman,
he was ahead of his time in advocating tolerance and
standing up for the rights of slaves, Native Americans,
women, serfs, and Jews. Following the end of the war,
Kosciuszko returned to Poland and was a leading
figure in that nation's Constitutional movement. He
became Commander in Chief of the Polish Army and
valiantly led a defense against a Russian invasion,
and in 1794 he led what was dubbed the Kosciuszko
Uprising—a revolt of Polish-Lithuanian forces against
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the Russian occupiers. Captured during the revolt, he
was ultimately pardoned by Russia's Paul I and lived
the remainder of his life as an international celebrity
and a vocal proponent for human rights. Thomas
Jefferson, with whom Kosciuszko had an ongoing
correspondence on the immorality of slaveholding,
called him "as pure a son of liberty as I have ever
known." A lifelong bachelor with a knack for getting
involved in doomed relationships, Kosciuszko
navigated the tricky worlds of royal intrigue and
romance while staying true to his ultimate
passion—the pursuit of freedom for all. This definitive
and exhaustively researched biography fills a longstanding gap in historical literature with its account of
a dashing and inspiring revolutionary figure.

Legend
The Invisible Front
During his service in the Confederate army, Major
General Lafayette McLaws (1821-1897) served under
and alongside such famous officers as Robert E. Lee,
Joseph E. Johnston, James Longstreet, and John B.
Hood. He played a significant role in some of the most
crucial battles of the Civil War, including Harpers
Ferry, Antietam, Fredericksburg, Chancellorsville, and
Gettysburg. Despite this, no biography of McLaws or
history of his division has ever been published. A
Soldier's General gathers ninety-five letters written by
McLaws to his family between 1858 and 1865, making
these valuable resources available to a wide audience
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for the first time. The letters, painstakingly
transcribed from McLaws's notoriously poor
handwriting, contain a wealth of opinion and
information about life and morale in the Confederate
army, Civil War-era politics, the Southern press, and
the impact of war on the Confederate home front.
Among the fascinating threads the letters trace is the
story of McLaws's fractured relationship with
childhood friend Longstreet, who had McLaws relieved
of command in 1863. John Oeffinger's extensive
introduction sketches McLaws's life from his
beginnings in Augusta, Georgia, through his early
experiences in the U.S. Army, his marriage, his Civil
War exploits, and his postwar years.

The British Flag
Cry Wolf
Basic Training
The Living Age
With the fall of Phnom Penh, Cambodia and Saigon,
South Vietnam, in April of 1975, an illegal secret war
began. Using Army personnel, the CIA unleashed
"Shadow," covert operations designed to disrupt the
newly installed Communist governments. Now, fifteen
years later, the President and the CIA have decided to
activate the final phase in Cambodia, an area of
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continuous civil war. The key: only one man knows
the identity of the agent planted within the
Cambodian puppet regime. That man is Ross Kinkaid.
So the stage is set, in the novel Shadows in Replay,
for the re-enlistment and training of this vital, but
reluctant soldier of fortune. Now a civilian, Kinkaid's
recruitment has been ordered behind closed doors by
the White House. Yet Kinkaid himself is faced with
difficult challenges of his own. Still haunted by visions
of a failed mission deep within Cambodia, he
struggles with the boredom of the 9 to 5 routines.
Wishing also to avoid a scandal over his love for his
married secretary, Sarah Baron, Kinkaid accepts the
offer of active duty.

Soldier Dead
“A raw, intimate look at the impact of combat and the
healing power of friendship” (People): the lives of
three women deployed to Afghanistan and Iraq, and
the effect of their military service on their personal
lives and families—named a best book of the year by
Publishers Weekly. “In the tradition of Adrian Nicole
LeBlanc, Richard Rhodes, and other masters of
literary journalism, Soldier Girls is utterly absorbing,
gorgeously written, and unforgettable” (The Boston
Globe). Helen Thorpe follows the lives of three women
over twelve years on their paths to the military,
overseas to combat, and back home…and then
overseas again for two of them. These women, who
are quite different in every way, become friends, and
we watch their interaction and also what happens
when they are separated. We see their families, their
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lovers, their spouses, their children. We see them
work extremely hard, deal with the attentions of men
on base and in war zones, and struggle to stay
connected to their families back home. We see some
of them drink too much, have affairs, and react to the
deaths of fellow soldiers. And we see what happens to
one of them when the truck she is driving hits an
explosive in the road, blowing it up. She survives, but
her life may never be the same again. Deeply
reported, beautifully written, and powerfully moving,
Soldier Girls is “a breakthrough workWhat Thorpe
accomplishes in Soldier Girls is something far greater
than describing the experience of women in the
military. The book is a solid chunk of American
historyThorpe triumphs” (The New York Times Book
Review).

Lord Kilgobbin
In a dark future, when North America has split into
two warring nations, fifteen-year-olds Day, a famous
criminal, and prodigy June, the brilliant soldier hired
to capture him, discover that they have a common
enemy.

Soldier Girls
The official tie-in book to the wildly popular Facebook
page, featuring brand-new crazy, off-the-wall,
outrageously funny, and downright “awesome” pearls
of wisdom from real-life drill sergeants and instructors
from all branches of the military. Sweat dries. Blood
clots. Bones heal. Suck it up, buttercup. After his
Page 8/17

Get Free Ill Be Your Drill Soldier Ebook Crystal
Rose
deployment in Afghanistan, Dan Caddy began
swapping great drill sergeant stories by e-mail with
other combat veterans—an exchange with friends
that would grow into the dedicated Facebook page,
“Awesome Sh*t My Drill Sergeant Said.” But what
began as a comedic outlet has evolved into a robust
online community and support network that conducts
fundraisers for and donates to military charities, has
helped veterans struggling with PTSD and other
issues, and on numerous occasions, literally saved
lives. Now, Caddy shares more great DS stories—most
never before seen—in this humorous collection. Often
profane, sometimes profound, yet always
entertaining, these rants from real life soldiers are
interspersed with lively sidebars, Top 10 lists, stories
from fans, one-liners, and more. For anyone who has
suffered a hard-ass manager (in uniform or not),
Awesome Sh*t My Drill Sergeant Said will add a much
needed dose of humor to the day.

The Peasant Prince
The Marlburian
Explores the secret world of women Civil War soldiers,
discussing who they were, why they went to war, how
they managed their masquerade, their wartime
experiences, and what happened to them afterwards.

If You Survive
Ia is a precog, tormented by visions of the future
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where her home galaxy has been devastated. To
prevent this vision from coming true, Ia enlists in the
Terran United Planets military with a plan to become
a soldier who will inspire generations for the next
three hundred years-a soldier history will call Bloody
Mary.

Journal of the Shanghai Literary and
Scientific Society
Erotica Soldier on Duty: My Husband Leaves the U.S.
Lauren's husband leaves the U.S. for army duty, and
leaves her to care for their children. Temptations fly
and Lauren is lonely. She wants to be a good wife like
any other women, but feels dry and wants to fill her
void Soldier is a romance series you don't want to
miss. Get your copy before your friends do Lauren
looked at the image on her laptop and smiled. "I hope
you have a good night tonight." She said, making sure
the smile was her best. Her husband, Jonathan, smiled
back at her. "Well, it's morning over here, but I know
what you mean." He was still covered in his fatigues.
It must be early there actually, she though. Lauren
clicked her tongue and gave a shy smile. "I'll
remember that eventually." She winked and stuck her
tongue out. "How's the little guy?" Jonathan asked.
Lauren whistled. "He's a bit confused. Still asking
where daddy is. But hey, what else is he gonna do?
He's four."

Journal of the China Branch of the Royal
Asiatic Society for the Year
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This work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important, and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work was
reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as
true to the original work as possible. Therefore, you
will see the original copyright references, library
stamps (as most of these works have been housed in
our most important libraries around the world), and
other notations in the work. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body
of the work. As a reproduction of a historical artifact,
this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor
pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made generally available
to the public. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.

The Idea of a Party System
Eager to enlist, fifteen-year-old Charley has a change
of heart after experiencing both the physical horrors
and mental anguish of Civil War combat.

I'll Pass for Your Comrade
Shadows in Replay
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Joining the Royal Marine Commandos is a challenge
that only the toughest men should take on. Platoon
Sergeant Col 'Bulldog' Wilson's world of work, gym,
exercise and discipline is heaved out of its angles
when the new recruits arrive with Chris Thompson
amongst them. Twenty-one, handsome, tall,
university graduate, triathlete, and openly gay in an
environment of institutional homophobia. Col finds
himself thrown into turmoil that is nothing like any
conflict he'd ever encountered, nor any operational
theatre he'd ever fought in. When this particular
battle becomes personal, he has to ask himself who is
the enemy.

A Living Epistle; Or, Gathered Fragments
from the Correspondence of Caroline S.
Blackwell
An extraordinary novel about a strong-willed woman
who disguises herself as a man in order to fight
beside her husband in the Civil War. Rosetta doesn't
want her new husband, Jeremiah, to enlist, but he
joins up, hoping to make enough money that they'll
be able to afford their own farm someday. When
Jeremiah leaves, Rosetta decides her true place is by
his side, no matter what that means, and follows him
into war. Rich with historical details and inspired by
the many women who fought in the Civil War while
disguised as men, I Shall Be Near To You is a
courageous adventure, a woman's search for meaning
and individuality, and a poignant story of enduring
love.
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Highland Soldier
They recognised in each other that same restlessness
that was always driving them on to new adventure,
never staying long enough in one place or at one job
to grow roots, unfettered by offspring or possessions,
by spouse or responsibilities, taking up each new
adventure eagerly and discarding it again without
qualms or regrets. Always moving onwards - never
looking backwards. The wartime race to save a
country . . . When Jake Barton, American engineer,
teams up with English gentleman and hustler Gareth
Swales to sell five battered old Bentleys in 1930s East
Africa, neither of them could have imagined that
they'd soon be attempting to smuggle the vehicles
into Ethiopia to support the war effort, in return for a
huge reward. But to do this, they'll have to
manoeuvre past several extremely hostile European
forces, as well as managing their feelings for Vicky
Camberwell, the beautiful journalist who has been
sent with them to report on the brutal violence of the
Italian invasion of Ethiopia. The three adventurers are
about to discover that some battles are more than
they can handle . . . An action-packed adventure, set
in 1930s Africa, from global bestseller Wilbur Smith

Encyclopædie of Agriculture by the Most
Eminent Authorities: Drills to joint-ill
"If you survive your first day, I'll promote you." So
promised George Wilson's World War II commanding
officer in the hedgerows of Normandy -- and it was to
be a promise dramatically fulfilled. From July, 1944, to
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the closing days of the war, from the first penetration
of the Siegfried Line to the Nazis' last desperate
charge in the Battle of the Bulge, Wilson fought in the
thickest of the action, helping take the small towns of
northern France and Belgium building by building. Of
all the men and officers who started out in Company F
of the 4th Infantry Division with him, Wilson was the
only one who finished. In the end, he felt not like a
conqueror or a victor, but an exhausted survivor, left
with nothing but his life -- and his emotions. If You
Survive One of the great first-person accounts of the
making of a combat veteran, in the last, most violent
months of World War II. From the Paperback edition.

All Quiet on the Western Front
The Seventh Regiment Gazette
All the Year Round
Includes an essay from Yochi Dreazen (pages
309-312), an interview with the Grahams (pages
313-316), and a PTSD resource guide (pages
317-320).

The Longer We Were There
The war in Afghanistan creates an urgency for telling
stories--between soldiers, as they hand off missions to
each other, and between soldiers and civilians, trying
to explain what is going on--while also denying a lot of
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the context that is important for the telling of that
story. The landscape is so mountainous and isolating
that one incident or anecdote might not fit into a
bigger picture beyond itself. A patrol may have no
effect on the one that comes next. The war has
ground itself into such a stasis that it is hard to see
movement or plot. Yet we're there. We have to say
something. We have to be accountable, even though
the circumstances complicate the ability to talk about
it while simultaneously creating a constant yearning
to do so. The Longer We Were There follows a parttime soldier's experience over seven years in the Iowa
Army National Guard. He enlists at seventeen into the
infantry, then bounces between college classes, army
training, disaster relief, civilian jobs, a deployment in
Afghanistan--first on the Afghan-Pakistani border,
then into a remote valley in the Hindu Kush
Mountains--and finally comes home. His stories are
about having one foot on each side of the civilianmilitary divide, the difficulty of describing one side to
those on the other, and how, as a consequence of this
difficulty, that divide gets replicated within the self.

Soldier
I Shall Be Near to You
Awesome Sh*t My Drill Sergeant Said
Dublin University Magazine
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Army Medical Officer's Guide
United Service Journal
A Soldier's General
Guide to the duties, customs, organization,
administration, resources, and benefits for medical
officers in the U.S. Army.

The Principal Dramatic Works of Thomas
William Robertson
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